
From: Chambers - Hatcher VP <Chambers.Hatcher.VP@fwc.gov.au>  
Sent: Monday, 17 August 2020 9:58 AM 
To:  
Cc: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: Professional Diving Industry Award (Determination) [SEC=UNCLASSIFIED] 
 
Dear Ms Gray,  
 
Leave is granted to file a submission by close of business, Wednesday 19 August 2020. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Elise Delpiano 
Associate to Vice President Hatcher  
 
Fair Work Commission  
 
Tel: (02) 9308 1812 
Fax: (02) 9380 6990  
chambers.hatcher.vp@fwc.gov.au          
 
Level 10 Tower Terrace 
80 William Street  
East Sydney NSW 2011 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 

 
 
 
From: Renee Gray   
Sent: Thursday, 13 August 2020 12:34 PM 
To: AMOD <AMOD@fwc.gov.au> 
Subject: Professional Diving Industry Award (Determination) 
Importance: High 
 
Hi, 
 
I’d like to make comment on the Professional Diving Industry (Industrial) Award 2020 specifically clause 30.1 along 
with the award itself, and noticed it has recently been under review. I am hoping due to the turmoil created by 
COVID19 I would have a chance to submit Indianic Groups concerns regards the award. Could you please advise a 
contact person and phone number I could provide this information to. I would also like to identify when the 
determination in draft regards clause 30.1 would likely come into play? 
 

      
  



Your help is much appreciated. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Renee Gray 
Human Resources Officer 
T:  
E:  
P/T: Available Mon & Thurs 
 

 
   

 

                

                     
                 

        




